
PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING RELATED TO THE  

UPPER NIOBRARA WHITE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT 

 AND DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESORUCES 

 JOINTLY DEVELOPED INTEGRATED WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 
The Upper Niobrara White Natural Resources District (UNWNRD) and the Nebraska Department of Natural 
Resources (Department) hereby provide notice that a public meeting related to the jointly developed 
Integrated Management Plan (IMP) for the UNWNRD will be held on Friday, October 6, 2017, at 8:30 AM 
Mountain Time at the UNWNRD office (430 East Second Street, Chadron, Nebraska).  According to the 
IMP, the UNWNRD and the Department will annually discuss the progress being made toward achieving 
the goals and objectives of the IMP and exchange information on water diversions and streamflow 
measurements, cancellation of surface water rights, variances granted, and changes in certified acres. 
Modifications or amendments to the IMP may be discussed and considered at the meeting. The Upper 
Niobrara River Compact will also be discussed.  
 
An agenda for the meeting will be made available beginning Tuesday, October 3, 2017, during normal 
business hours at the offices of UNWNRD and the Department, and on the Department’s website at 
dnr.nebraska.gov 
 
Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services necessary for participation by 
contacting Kathy Benson at the Department, 301 Centennial Mall South, P.O. Box 94676, Lincoln, 
Nebraska , 68509-4676, telephone number (402) 471-2363, or email: kathy.benson@nebraska.gov 


